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 Alle Verbände ÖVSV Dachverband

Der VHF Newsletter  der IARU Region 1 wurde veröffentlicht.

"The recommendations from our interim meeting were proposed to the Executive Committee from IARU-R1. The EC 

discussed this during his meeting, held in Brussels on 6-8  may. The recommendations were approved on an interim basis 

until the next conference; who needs to ratify them."

(mitgeteilt von Jacques, ON4AVJ - Chairman C5)
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